Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 661 Patrick Jackson

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 17:03

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

What is proposed is nothing short of an abomination. Shame on Dublin Port Authority for even considering dumping
this much dredged material into Dublin Bay. Shame. It must not happen. Yet again the environment is sacrificed to
greed. Stop it!
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